
Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Stephen Lee <alaskalees@gmail.com>Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 12:57 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allowstudents, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaskacampus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict thanstate law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising theirright to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Stephen Lee
7020 W Wellington Dr
Wasilla, AK 99623-9842
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Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Brad Rogers <pastor.rogers@gmail.com>Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 1:03 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allowstudents, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict thanstate law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising theirright to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Brad Rogers
P0 Box 872936
Wasilla, AK 99687-2936

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Rusty Rubeck <rustyrubeck@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 10:34 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As your constituent, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow students,
faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska campus where
not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than state law,
especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their right to self-
defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as your constituent, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Rusty Rubeck
2537 E Coles Rd
Wasilla, AK 99654-0416

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of James Seltenreich
<lumber2mill@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 8:34 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As your constituent, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow students,faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska campus wherenot prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than state law,especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as your constituent, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
James Seltenreich
4150 N Barbara St
Wasilla, AK 99654-4699

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Lee Ketron <isusigmanu@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 10, 2016 8:06 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Lee Ketron
13234 Rosser Dr
Eagle River, AK 99577-673 1

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Justin Herrin <jarvisinak@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 10, 2016 8:06 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Justin Herrin
1900 Meander Cir
Anchorage, AK 99516-7312

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Simon Howell <showell@gci.net>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 11:48 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Simon Howell
1910 Christine Dr
North Pole, AK 99705-7301

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Steven Wolf <steppenwolf@hushmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 9:50 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Steven Wolf
1660 Peger Rd
Fairbanks, AK 99709-5129

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Patrick Mccord <firecaptain6s4
@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 8:56 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allowstudents, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaskacampus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict thanstate law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising theirright to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Patrick Mccord
110 Bowker St
Ashland City, TN 37015-1304

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Jeremy Cotton <jcotton907@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 8:06 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Jeremy Cotton
7362 W Parks Hwy
Wasilla, AK 99623-9300

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Ricky Blackwell <rickyl@mtaonline.net>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 6:49 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Ricky Blackwell
3100 N Charley Dr
Wasilla, AK 99654-4365

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of William Quayle <wquayle@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 5:35 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than

state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their

right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
William Quayle
415 Willoughby Ave
Juneau, AK 99801-1756

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Sallie Dodd Butters <salliewax@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 6:00 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

I think that certain trained people on campus should be allowed to conceal carry for everyone’s safety..Gun Free Zones
have been proven to be a disaster zone I

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Sallie Dodd Butters
P0 Box 1223
Homer, AK 99603-1223

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Orion Kincaid <cok1970@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 1:50 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Orion Kincaid
4204 Taku Blvd
Juneau, AK 99801-9221

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Max Sisneros <macke4s@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 11:49 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Max Sisneros
607 Old Steese Hwy
Ste b
Fairbanks, AK 99701-3163



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Michael Haley <ohaley@cvinternet.net>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 10:41 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Michael Haley
PC Box 2024
Valdez, AK 99686-2024

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Ronald Drozdick <Rjdroz@mtaonline.net>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 10:16 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Ronald Drozdick
19025 Man 0 War Rd
Eagle River, AK 99577-7206

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Patrick Filbin <pat.filbin@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 10:04 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Patrick Filbin
1118 Trianon Dr
Fairbanks, AK 99712-2759



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of BUD KNOX <budknox@alaska.net>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 9:48 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
BUD KNOX
428 E 10th Ave
Anchorage, AK 99501-3704

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Steve Johnson <popjohnson@live.com>Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 9:31 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allowstudents, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaskacampus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict thanstate law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising theirright to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Steve Johnson
37655 Old Sterling Hwy
Anchor Point, AK 99556-9450

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of gerald morrison <akmerlin907@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 6:41 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, asa residentofAlaska, I urgeyoutosupportSenate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
gerald morrison
PC Box 1754
Homer, AK 99603-1754

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of OLEN MOYER <OGEM55@HOTMAIL.COM>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 8:52 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
OLEN MOYER
P0 Box 433
Kenai, AK 99611-0433

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of OLEN MOYER <OGEM55@HOTMAIL.COM>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 8:52 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
OLEN MOYER
PC Box 433
Kenai, AK 99611-0433

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Cathy Herrin <akspotmom@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 5:15 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Cathy Herrin
I prefer to not share
Wasilla, AK 99654

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Levi Jenkins <levimassage@pacbell.net>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 4:50 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Levi Jenkins
1333 Esro Rd
Fairbanks, AK 997 12-3054

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@ mylegislators.com on behalf of Glenn Moyer <akgasjoc@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 4:09 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Glenn Moyer
11101 E Yarrow Rd
Palmer, AK 99645-9423

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Kenneth Builman <bulll@mtaonline.net>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 3:32 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Kenneth Bullman
17316 E Lake George Dr
Palmer, AK 99645-7531



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Richard Powalski <powalski@alaska.net>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 1:49 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Richard Powalski
308 Grange Hall Rd.
Two Rivers, AK 99716-0214

1



Janet Ogan

From: Brendan Kelly <lbrendanpkelly@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 3:56 PM

To: Kalyssa Maile; Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux; Rep. Wes Keller; Rep. Neal Foster; Rep. Bob Lynn;
Rep. Charisse Millett; Rep. Matt Claman; Rep. Jonathan Kreiss-Tomkins

Subject: SB 174, relating to weapons on campus

House Education Committee
House Judiciary Committee

I am urging you to reject SB 174 for the reasons outlined by the Board of Regents and because, as a University
of Alaska Fairbanks employee, I will feel decidedly less safe if guns are allowed on campus. I have worked for
the University of Alaska for 35 years and have never felt unsafe and have never felt the necessity to bring my
guns to campus. Young people learning how to live and study together are not the correct people to defend the
campus from assault. We have professional law enforcement able to do so. Please do not make my work
environment unsafe.

Sincerely,

Brendan P. Kelly

Brendan P. Kelly

1



Janet Ogan

From: Mike Coons <mcoons@mtaonline.net>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 8:40 AM
To: Rep. David Talerico; Rep. Harriet Drummond; Rep. Jim Colver; Rep. Jonathan Kreiss

Tomkins; Rep. Liz Vazquez; Rep. Paul Seaton; Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: To House Education Committee, Support of SB 174

Mr Chairman and members of the education committee. My name is Mike Coons from Palmer and I’m speaking for
myself as a Life and Heritage member of the NRA.

SB 174 has had some pretty contentious public hearings. The anti Second Amendment crowd has used fear as one of
their attacks, fear of the citizens of Alaska whom choose to carry a firearm. The facility and students from foreign
countries, here being protected by our Constitution, are making comments that if they only had known that guns would
be on campus they would not have come to UA. Alaskan facility members have said they will quit and leave if this
passes. I fully applaud Senator Kelly, whom on the floor in reaction to those comments said: Don’t let the screen door
hit you on the on the way out!

The main reason for this testimony though is because of the tactic and I do believe outright lies of facility and students
that testified they own guns, they hunt, they target practice but they oppose SB 174! I have been on the fore front of
the 2nd Amendment issue and dealing with those whom oppose our liberties for many years. This tactic is right out of
the Brady anti-gun handbook! Because owning a firearm and the 2nd Amendment have zero to do with the “right” of
hunting or target practice or collecting, it is all about the right to protect ourselves against tyranny, be that a
government gone amok or criminals whom are putting us in serious bodily harm or in fear of our lives!

So for those whom use this tactic, please, by all means call them out.
This tactic is also used by the likes of Rosie O’Donnel in that she is an elitist and she needs the protection, armed
security, and that denial of our, everyday citizens rights, is because we are just peasants. I wonder if the same holds
true with those testifying here that because they are facility of an prestigious University that only they have the
knowledge, the training and because of their station, the need for a firearm.

I am sure that SB 174 will pass and I just ask that it passes out of this committee today so that it can be passed on the
floor prior to session ending

Mike Coons
5200 Dorothy Drive
Palmer, AK 99645
745-6779

Using Opera’s mail client: http://www.opera.com/mail/
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Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Cindy Rau <cinlynnr@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 10, 2016 8:06 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Cindy Rau
PC Box 1006
Skagway, AK 99840-1006

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@ mylegislators.com on behalf of Preston Williams <git@acsalaska.net>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 12:44 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Preston Williams
PC Box 3233
Kenai, AK 99611-3233

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Stacey Thurman <stace7@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 10:07 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As your constituent, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow students,
faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska campus where
not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than state law,
especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their right to self-
defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as your constituent, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Stacey Thurman
HC 89 Box 1442
Willow, AK 99688-9604

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Ricky Blackwell <rickyl@mtaonline.net>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 8:31 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As your constituent, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow students,
faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska campus where
not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than state law,
especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their right to self-
defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as your constituent, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Ricky Blackwell
3100 N Charley Dr
Wasilla, AK 99654-4365

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@ mylegislators.com on behalf of Warren Schimmeyer <warren@alaska.net>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 2:35 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174. One more thing. NO INCOME TAX. I can live with a
state sales tax.

Sincerely,
Warren Schimmeyer
11324 Discovery View Dr
Apt 301
Anchorage, AK 995 15-2759

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Clarke Hemphill
<mrs_mousie@hotmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 10, 2016 7:16 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow

students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska

campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than

state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their

right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Clarke Hemphill
10969 Idita rod Cir
Eagle River, AK 99577-82 39

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Bruce Richardson
<brichardson@kuspuk.org>

Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 9:59 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Bruce Richardson
P0 Box 114
Aniak, AK 99557-0114

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Thomas Scarboro <scaralO@alaska.net>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 9:20 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Thomas Scarboro
PC Box 55506
North Pole, AK 99705-0506

I-



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of dan cork <diika@mtaonline.net>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 8:33 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
dan cork
876507
wasilla, AK 99687

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf ofjohn Yenason <awio@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 7:01 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
john Yenason
35455 anchor river air park
anchor point, AK 99556

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of PAUL WILUAMS <pjwojw@hotmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 6:41 PM

To: Rep. Wes Keller

Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow

students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska

campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than

state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their

right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
PAUL WILLIAMS
27803 old parks highway
WILLOW, AK 99688

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Ryan Keel <ryankeel98@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 2:37 PM

To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow

students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska

campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than

state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their

right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Ryan Keel
20261 Riverside Dr
Eagle River, AK 99577-8856

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of sandy stevens <sandystevens52
@hotmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 2:18 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
sandy stevens
35260 Betty Lou Dr
Sterling, AK 99672-9459

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Neil DeWitt <neilfxrt84@msn.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 1:25 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Neil DeWitt
PD Box 672024
Chugiak, AK 99567-2024

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@ mylegislators.com on behalf of Michael Clare <clare99567@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 11:13 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow

students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska

campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than

state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their

right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, asa resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Michael Clare
P0 Box 671265
Chugiak, AK 99567-1265

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Karla Tyler <tylerck@acsalaska.net>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 10:21 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Karla Tyler
2992 Summer Wind Ct
Anchorage, AK 99507-1876

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of George Dowle <dowle@gci.net>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 10:13 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
George Dowle
720 Ridge Loop Rd
North Pole, AK 99705-5344

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Michael LaMagdeleine <mikendeb@gci.net>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 10:00 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Thanks for your’e consideration of this bill.
Mike n Deb LaMagdeleine

Sincerely,
Michael LaMagdeleine
1816 Dimond Dr
Anchorage, AK 99507-1308



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of John Pakan <pakan@alaska.net>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 9:40 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
John Pakan
7350 E Twin Lakes Dr
Wasilla, AK 99654-4690

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Cable Wells <cablewells@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 9:30 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Cable Wells
PC Box 333
Klawock, AK 99925-0333

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Michael LaMagdeleine <mikendeb@gci.net>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 10:47 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.
Thanks for helping to keep our college kids safe.
Mike & Deb LaMagdeleine

Sincerely,
Michael LaMagdeleine
1816 Dimond Dr
Anchorage, AK 99507-1308

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Charles Standridge
<stan_standridge@ hotmaiLcom>

Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 7:42 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allowstudents, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaskacampus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict thanstate law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising theirright to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Charles Standridge
PC Box 353
Kasilof, AK 99610-0353

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Charles Standridge
<stan_standridge@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 7:42 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Charles Standridge
PC Box 353
Kasilof, AK 99610-0353

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Charles Standridge
<stan_standridge@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 7:42 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Charles Standridge
P0 Box 353
Kasilof, AK 99610-0353

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Seth Skogstad <9o7seth@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 6:38 PM

To: Rep. Wes Keller

Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow

students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska

campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than

state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their

right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Seth Skogstad
P0 Box 4707
Palmer, AK 99645-4707

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Steven Cowles <cowles0628@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 4:54 PM

To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow

students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska

campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than

state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their

right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Steven Cowles
9141 Granite P1
Anchorage, AK 99507-3946

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Eric Wallis <eric.wallis@gci.net>

Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 4:36 PM

To: Rep. Wes Keller

Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow

students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska

campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than

state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their

right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Eric Wallis
23326 Glacier View Dr
Eagle River, AK 99577-9617

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Steven Cowles <cowles0628@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 4:54 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow

students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska

campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than

state ‘aw, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their

right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Steven Cowles
9141 Granite P1
Anchorage, AK 99507-3946

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Eric Wallis <eric.wallis@gci.net>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 4:36 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Eric Wallis
23326 Glacier View Dr
Eagle River, AK 99577-9617

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of dan cork <diika@mtaonline.net>

Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 4:06 PM

To: Rep. Wes Keller

Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow

students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska

campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than

state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their

right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
dan cork
876507
wasilla, AK 99687

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Walter Jackson <cmdjack@msn.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 10, 2016 9:21 AM

To: Rep. Wes Keller

Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow

students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska

campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than

state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their

right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Walter Jackson
P0 Box 402
Haines, AK 99827-0402

1



Janet Ogan

From: pkbrown <pkbrown@alaska.edu>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 3:58 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: In Support of SB 174

Honorable Representative Wes Keller

I am writing you today in support of SB 174; I am a employee of the University of Alaska in Fairbanks. What the Board of
Regents have said in recent times; “they are here to protect the students”. Well bottom line they can not protect us or
anyone else for that matter. Their lame policies only make it harder for the law abiding citizens to protect themselves

and those around us to do so. They have set themselves up to supersede the Federal Constitution as well and the Alaska

State Constitution.

You as law makers need to stop this from happening, I ask that you pass
SB174 as it was originally written. For the reason as follows;

1) The Board of Regents have had a very long time to adopt or change or create any rules in the handling of guns or

knives on campus and they have not done anything.
2) Students and Staff alike already carry knives to use in support of their daily duties; most are folders, some are sheath

or long blades.
3) Students already carry guns as allowed by state and federal law in protection of themselves and others according to

state law.
4) The law enforcement officers can not protect us if we have a active shooter on campus. They can only clean up the

aftermath.
S) The ability of the Board of Regents or President can not protect us or anyone else. How can they say we will be

protected; they can’t protect themselves.
6) Since when does the Board of Regents have the power to undermine the United States Constitution and the Alaska

Constitution or to supersede it; they do not.

All the Board of Regents have done is to give you a bone to chew on with their amendments; please do not fall for this

ploy. Pass the original bill as written and give the power to protect ourselves back to the people.

Thank you for reading my letter and I hope you can see my side of things.

Paul Brown

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Matthew Miller <mjjdaj@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 1:19 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow

students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their

right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Matthew Miller
6587 W Reiner Cir
Wasilla, AK 99623-065 1

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@ mylegislators.com on behalf of Cameron McFarlane <Cwm907@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 12:36 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska

campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their

right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Cameron McFarlane
PD Box 91
Girdwood, AK 99587-0091

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Mark Plaskon <mplaskon188@icloud.com>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 9:00 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As your constituent, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow students,
faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska campus where
not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than state law,
especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their right to self-
defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as your constituent, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Mark Plaskon
PC Box 1128
Talkeetna, AK 99676-1128

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of James Mcfarlin <mcfarlin@mtaonline.net>

Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 2:22 PM

To: Rep. Wes Keller

Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow

students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska

campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than

state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their

right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
James Mcfarlin
1040 N Pittman Rd
Wasilla, AK 99623-0601

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Brett Hill <hillbrett@cs.com>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 2:44 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Brett Hill
PC Box 366
Palmer, AK 99645-0366

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Steven Cowles <cowles0628@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 10, 2016 6:27 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Steven Cowles
9141 Granite P1
Anchorage, AK 99507-3946

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of John Doyle <kodiakgringo@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 9:51 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
John Doyle
P0 Box 879640
Wasilla, AK 99687-9640

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Michael Johnson
<southeastmile@hotmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 9:10 PM

To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow

students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska

campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than

state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their

right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Michael Johnson
2017 Cascade Creek Rd
Sitka, AK 99835-9670

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Scottie Riffle <bushpilt@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 8:20 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Scottie Riffle
2521 E Mountain Village Dr
Wasilla, AK 99654-7373

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Scottie Riffle <bushpilt@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 8:20 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Scottie Riffle
2521 E Mountain Village Dr
Wasilla, AK 99654-7373

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Mark Miller <brixeymark@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 6:54 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Mark Miller
2036 Sara Lynn Rd
Fairbanks, AK 997 12-3239



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@ mylegislators.com on behalf of Steven Brown <stemar2@acsalaska.net>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 6:36 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Steven Brown
47130 Harvard Ave
Soldotna, AK 99669-8244

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@ymylegislators.com on behalf of Patrick Murray <nightshafted@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 6:23 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Patrick Murray
5175 E Iroquois Ct
Wasilla, AK 99654-67 10

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Joshua Robinson <jarobinsonl985
@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 1:21 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Joshua Robinson
P0 Box 56643
North Pole, AK 99705-1643

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Jerry Wood <jwood99603@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 11:08 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Jerry Wood
1295 Mission Rd
Homer, AK 99603-9312

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Dan Kiley <relax@drdankiley.net>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 10:21 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow Alaskan, I respectfully and strongly encourage your support of Senate Bill 174. As you know, this legislation

will allow students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of

Alaska campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more

strict than state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. The People should not be prevented from

exercising their right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

As an Alaskan, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Dan Kiley
3001 Madison Way
Anchorage, AK 99508-4416

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@ mylegislators.com on behalf of Lawrenre Murray <lgmurray@acsalaska.net>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 10:12 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Lawrenre Murray
38405 Whispering Ln
Sterling, AK 99672-9639

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Darrin Dunn <Dunnsummer@gmaiLcom>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 9:37 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Darrin Dunn
1301 Kellum St
Fairbanks, AK 99701-4188

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Jacob Booth <arcticjack52@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2016 7:44 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Jacob Booth
14095 Buffalo St
Anchorage, AK 99516-4202

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@ mylegislators.com on behalf of Karri Crosley <ms.croz69@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 9:54 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Karri Crosley
3381 N Kings Ridge Cir
Wasilla, AK 99654-2804

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Sera Baxter <sera_baxter@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 7:13 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.
Our society is becoming more dangerous. We need to have the ability to defend ourselves, and others, from attacks by
persons more powerful or numerous than we are..

Sincerely,
Sera Baxter
P0 Box 182
Seldovia, AK 99663-0182

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Sera Baxter <sera_baxter@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 7:13 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.
Our society is becoming more dangerous. We need to have the ability to defend ourselves, and others, from attacks by
persons more powerful or numerous than we are..

Sincerely,
Sera Baxter
P0 Box 182
Seldovia, AK 99663-0182

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Harold Anderson
<helpcomm@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 5:19 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law.

A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than state law (in effect acting as defacto
legislators), especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Harold Anderson
5821 Jordan Cir
Anchorage, AK 99504-4343

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Steven Cowles <cowles0628@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 4:54 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Steven Cowles
9141 Granite P1
Anchorage, AK 99507-3946

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Kenny Kelsch <groundhogsllc@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 4:23 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Kenny Kelsch
3670 Worrell Ave
Fairbanks, AK 99709-5451

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Randall Kelsch <kelcofai@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 4:03 PM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Randall Kelsch
3254 Riverview Dr
Fairbanks, AK 99709-4740

1



Janet Ogan

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Justin Herrin <jarvisinak@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 10, 2016 8:08 AM
To: Rep. Wes Keller
Subject: Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

Dear Representative Wes Keller:

As a fellow resident of Alaska, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow
students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska
campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than
state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. individuals should not be prevented from exercising their
right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as a resident of Alaska, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely,
Justin Herrin
1900 Meander Cir
Anchorage, AK 99516-73 12



Janet Ogan

From: alcrab@earthlink.net
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 8:47 PM
To: Rep. Mike Chenault; Rep. Charisse Millett; Rep. Chris Tuck; Rep. Matt Claman; Rep. Jim

Colver; Rep. Harriet Drummond; Rep. Bryce Edgmon; Rep. Neal Foster; Rep. Les Gara;
Rep. Lynn Gattis; Rep. David Guttenberg; Rep. Mike Hawker; Rep. Bob Herron; Rep.
Shelley Hughes; Rep. Craig Johnson; Rep. Andy Josephson; Rep. Scott Kawasaki; Rep.
Wes Keller; Rep. Sam Kito; Rep. Jonathan KreissTomkins; Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux; Rep.
Bob Lynn; Rep. Cathy Munoz; Rep. Benjamin Nageak; Rep. Mark Neuman; Rep. Kurt
Olson; Rep. Daniel Ortiz; Rep. Lance Pruitt; Rep. Lora Reinbold; Rep. Dan Saddler; Rep.
Paul Seaton; Rep. Ivy Spohnholz; Rep. Louise Stutes; Rep. David Talerico; Rep. Geran
Tarr; Rep. Steve Thompson; Rep. Cathy Tilton; Rep. Liz Vazquez; Rep. Tammie Wilson;
Rep. Adam Wool

Subject: SB 174

Dear Alaska Represtatives,

Please support and vote positively for SB 174.

Thank you in advance

Very Respectfully,

William Crabtree

“NE DESIT VIRTUS”
(Let Valor not Fail)
(907)350-6016

1



Janet Ogan

From: Bob Crenshaw <blcrenshaw2@alaska.edu>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 2:19 PM
To: Janet Ogan
Subject: Support for SB 174 Weapons on Campus

I support SB 174. I commend the Alaska Senate for protecting our rights provided by the U.S. and Alaska
Constitutions. I strongly encourage the House Education Committee to do the same.

I am a disabled veteran having served in both the Gulf War and Afghanistan. I have seen first hand what
happens when people are denied the right to defend themselves. I have sadly seen what happens here at home
when the average law abiding citizen is unable to defend his friends, family and home. We, as Americans, are
guaranteed this right. The Board of Regents do not have the right to overrule our Constitution and the law of
the land.

Here is a quick summary of my thoughts as a UAF staff employee and a UAF alumni:

1) I agree that there are a few specific situations that carrying firearms would be inappropriate. Individuals
should not bring firearms into the campus police department, during counseling situations, or into Title IX
offices. These are specific situations, locations, and happen infrequently. These are reasonable compromises.

2) I do believe individuals living on campus have the same right to carry their firearm as those that chose to
live off campus. It should also be the individual’s responsibility to properly secure his or her firearm in the
dorm room.

3) I do not believe that a concealed carry permit should be mandatory since this right is already provided by
both constitutions.

Thank you for your support.

Bob Crenshaw

1


